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September 9, 2022 – News Release (Justin Kiel – Westville Indicator, Isis Cains  – MC News-Dispatch - LP Herald Argus, 

cindy.kimmel@NWI.com) 

School Board Meeting:  The MSD of New Durham Township School Board will meet in Regular 

Session on Tuesday September 13, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in Westville Schools Media Center. 

1. Call to Order 

2. Pledge of Allegiance  

3. Roll Call 

4. Good News Report  

5. Community Input – Persons wishing to make the board aware of suggestions, ideas, and/or 

comments may address the board at this time.  Comments that involve personnel or 

students must be discussed in private. 

6. Superintendent’s Report      

7. Solar Update 

8.  Approval of August 10, 2022 Board Minutes 

9. Personnel  

     A.  Resignations   

            1. Toni Biancardi – Science Olympiad Co-Sponsor 

            2. Katie Ahnefeld – Cafeteria Substitute 

            3.  Amelia Rebac – Cafeteria Substitute                     

     B.  Recommendations    

           1. Ashley Kuhn – FFA Advisor  

           2. Stephanie Parish – Elementary Instructional Assistant 

           3. Robyn Markos – Junior Class Sponsor 

    C. Other 

          1. Virginia Jones – Washington DC Trip Chaperon  

          2. Mike Jones – Washington DC Trip Chaperon  

10.  Professional Leave Request  

1. Emily Wagner – Maternity Leave 

2. Candace Archer -  Maternity Leave 

3. Candace Archer – FMLA Leave Request 

4. Alissa Schnick – Indiana School Safety Specialist Academy 

5. Laura Miller – Teacher Leaders Boot Camp 

11. Donation  

1. $1,000.00 donated by Westville High School Alumni Association to Westville Elementary  

2. $1,000.00 donated by Westville High School Alumni Association to Westville MS/HS   

12. Budget Workshop  

13. Financials  

14. Correspondence 

15. Adjournment                                                                           Special Meeting 9/27/2022 
The Board’s meeting site is fully accessible to all persons. Any person requiring further accommodation should contact the Superintendent 

with the School Corporation’s administrative office at 219-785-2239. 
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